Forum to focus on Incline’s
pot dispensary

Incline Business Network is conducting a forum next week about
potential impacts to Incline Village from a medical marijuana
dispensary that is about to open.

Dispensaries are new to Nevada, while neighboring California
has had them for several year. The one in Incline — NulLeaf -
is slated to open this spring on Tahoe Boulevard.

Taking part in the discussion will be Sean Luse and Sabrina
Fendrick from NuLeaf, Washoe County sheriff’s Lt. Jeff Clark,
state Sen. Tick Segerblom, and Susanna Kintz and Heidi Mitchel
from the business community.

The forum will be March 31 from 6-8pm at the Hyatt in Incline.
RSVP to InclineBusinessNetwork@gmail.com.
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